
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back to the Autumn term! We’re excited to be able to offer a new range of after-school clubs this term. 
Many of these are run by school staff and are available free of charge. We’re also thrilled to be working with the 
Yorkshire Bushcraft Company,  FiiT Like a Girl and Mr Powell’s Multi-sports to offer experiences for our children at 
a half termly cost. 
 
Bushcraft club will involve lighting fires, building shelters and learning about the natural world around us; 
FiiT Like a Girl is a specially structured fitness class for KS2 girls that helps to raise confidence and self-esteem and 
Mr Powell runs energetic and varied athletic based activities. All three are local companies, keen to work with us 
and support our children. 
 
If your child wishes to attend one or more clubs, please fill in and return the slip below. If your child attends 
Multi-sports or FiiT Like a Girl, payments should be made directly to the instructor. 
 
All clubs run for 10 weeks from week beginning 1st October until week beginning 10th December. All clubs finish at 
4.15pm. 
  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

After-
School 
3.15pm- 
4.15pm 

Gardening club 
(R to Y6) 

 
 
 

FiiT like a girl 
(KS2 girls only) 

£20 for 10 weeks 
 

Sketching Club 
(KS2) 

£5 for 10 weeks 
 

Bushcraft 
(Y3 to Y6) 

 
 

Coding Club 
(KS1 & 2) 

 
 

Multisports 
(R-Y6) 

£30 for the 10 
weeks 

 

 
Please return these slips by Tuesday 25th September, giving clubs in order of preference. We will try to give all 
children who wish to attend one of their choices but this may not always be possible. 
 
Mr Mold 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of child: _____________________________ 
 
Club choice(s) 
1st choice _________________________________ 
 
2nd choice _________________________________ 
 
3rd choice__________________________________ 
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